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UPDATE QSL

January QSL Advance Payment

Dear Grower,

As highlighted in an email to Pricing Managers last month, after hitting record
highs in 2023, the ICE 11 raw sugar market experienced a significant price drop
in the lead up to Christmas. As a result, the value of any unpriced tonnage
remaining within the Q5L Harvest Pool and our grower-managed pricing
options also fell.

Although the raw sugar market has recovered somewhat in recent weeks,
prices still remain comparatively low to those seen last year. It is important to
note that while the scheduled increase of 2 5% was applied to your January
QSL Advance payment this week, your weighted average price will reflect price
valuations as at 5 January 2024 This means that some growers may receive a
reduced or no payment this week.

For more information regarding how your weighted average price and
Advances are calculated, please see your QSL Direct account or contact your
local QSL team.



YOUR QSL GROWER SERVICES TEAM

Herbert River Southern Queensland
Grower Relationship Manager  Grower Relationship Officer Grower Relationship Officer
David Matsen Michelle La Rosa-Aili Glenn Harris

Burdekin Region

Grower Relationship Manager ~ Grower Relationship Officer Grower Services Graduate
Russell Campbell Kristen Paterson Hugh Leeson-Smith
0408 248 385 0438 470 235 0429 054 330

russell.campbell@qsl.com.au

kristen.paterson@qsl.com.au

hugh.leeson-smith@qsl.com.au

Central Region

Grower Refationship Manager
James Formosa

0437 645 342
james.formosa@qsl.com.au

Far North Queensland

Grower Relationship Manager
Daniel Messina

0429 660 238
daniel. messina@qsl.com.au

Grower Relationship Officer
Karen Vloedmans

0429 804 876
karen.vloedmans@gsl.com.au

Grower Relationship Officer
Amanda Sheppard

0418 264 393
amanda.sheppard@qsl.com.au

QSL Direct Helpline
P 1800 870 756




